
“On behalf of the H.J. Heinz Company of Canada, we are writing to Team Barry to thank you for the work that was 
completed on our behalf.  Team Barry assessed our needs, followed up on concerns and completed the work in a timely and 
effective manner.  The H.J. Heinz Company would be pleased to endorse your services for future clients.”


